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Dear Athlete: 

 

Thank you for trying out for the ________________________________________team.   

 
Unfortunately, we were faced with the tough decision of picking only a handful of players.  The coaching 

staff has made every effort to make the try-outs a fair and enjoyable experience for every athlete. We 

understand that not making a team is a disappointing time for you. However, it is also a time to hold your 

head high and to be proud of your effort. Every athlete worked extremely hard and the coaches appreciate 

your investment in the process. 

 

Though you have not been selected for the team, we encourage you to try-out again next season. 

Continue to practice and work diligently on your skills. Please consider working to improve your game in 

the following areas: 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
If you would like to set up a time to further discuss your try-out, please email me at 

________________________________. Thank you. 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Coach __________________________ 
 

 

 
 

  


